
                  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

                                         

   

                  

 
                              

         

The residents enjoyed Jason sings swing and a visit from Nick with some relaxing 

Reiki 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

                    



         
                      

                     

 

       

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
     

  

 

   

 

 

  

 



 

 
   

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

Cups of tea in the garden. Thank you for the resident's families for the help in the 

garden these last few months. The garden looks beautiful. 

 

Residents doing various activities flower arranging, board games, arts and craft and 

seated zumba. 

We had to say a sad farewell to Katie our Head of care this June who has 

moved on to another role in care. We wish her well and we will all miss her. 

 

The new Deputy Manager will be Mel and we wish her lots of luck in her 

new role. 

  

 



What to look forward to in July 

 

 

3RD July Leo singer 

4th July PJ & Rose 

8th July Seated Dance 

10th July Naomi and her animals 

16th July Peter Kneebone singer 

17th July Jason sings swing 

18th July Seated Dance 

25th July Kevin Walsh 

31st July Singer 

 

The hairdresser is here every week. 

We will be baking scones and doing exciting activities in July to look forward to. 

 

 

 

 


